COMING EVENT

The next event will be a **Meet, Eat, and Sing** in early September — at North Presbyterian Church in Williamsville. Watch for an announcement about this event and put it on your calendar.

NEXT BOARD MEETING

The next Board Meeting will probably be a picnic, and the date will be decided and announced at the Annual Meeting. If you are not able to attend that meeting, please contact a member of the board for the date, and be sure to let Chris Snyder know if you are unable to attend.

FROM THE DEAN . . .

I don't think I've ever had the perception as clearly that "time flies when you're having fun" as I have regarding the four years I've spent as CoSub-Dean and then as Co-Dean of the Buffalo Chapter. Certainly, there were times when things were not as "fun" as they could have been, but in reality, those times were very few and far between, thanks most especially to the great working relationship I've had with CoSub-Dean and then Co-Dean Diane Green. In addition, Elaine Gardner's depth of knowledge and generosity of time and spirit helped me through many challenging situations. So thank you, Diane! And thank you, Elaine! Plus, working with Curt Holmes as Sub-Dean for the past two years has been terrific. Thanks, Curt!

I am very appreciative of the support Diane and I have had from board members and the general membership in many of the events the chapter presented over the past four years. For me, personally, having such great support from so many for the Guild-sponsored Women in the Arts Festival in 2008 was one of the highlights of my time as Sub-Dean. And this year's Women in the Arts Festival, although not sponsored totally by the Guild, was supported by many members, especially Diane, Elaine and Bill Fay, along with all the members who took part in various events, like the "Sisters in Song" event in March.

So as we welcome Curt Holmes as incoming Dean and Debi Overton as Sub-Dean, I want to thank each and every one of you for your contributions to the chapter events and support of your colleagues in the Buffalo Chapter. It's been great! Thank you all.

- Carole Harris, Co-Dean

BOMBARDE DEADLINES

Please note these dates for your articles and Date Docket material: <u>Deadline Date</u> September August 16, 2010

The *Bombarde* is published six or seven times a year by the Buffalo Chapter AGO Elaine Gardner, Editor Kenmore, New York E-mail: ecgardner@roadrunner.com subscription by membership

DATE DOCKET . . . a listing of members events

All events are free unless otherwise noted

ORCHARD PARK PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - EVENTS:

Sunday, May 2 at 4:00 PM - Derrick Smith, Baritone [Eastman School of Music Voice Faculty member] and Gregory White, Piano "In Recital" - featuring repertoire of Brahms, Mendelssohn, and Spirituals; Admission by donation: \$10 suggested

ST. PAUL'S CATHEDRAL, Buffalo - EVENTS:

Friday, July 23 at 7:30 PM - ORGAN RECITAL by STEPHEN PRICE - Cathedral Choirs Alumni series CHORAL EVENSONGS at 3:00 PM: (4th Sun. of the month) Sunday, May 23 at 3:00 PM - The Cathedral Choirs works by Aylward, Holst, and Palestrina <u>WEEKLY – at St. Paul's Cathedral:</u>

(not on May 13, Ascension Day – service at 7:00 PM) CHORAL EVENSONG AT 5:45 PM: Tuesdays - Boys Choir, Wednesdays - Girls' Choir, Thursdays - Volunteer Musicians FRIDAYS at 12:30 PM - Cathedral Recitals - May 7cello and guitar / May 14- Performing Arts Academy Choir / May 21- Andre Rakus, organ / May 28mezzo-soprano / June 4- Derek Nickels, organ / June 11- soprano / June 18- recorder quartet / June 25-Ben Phillips, piano

For more information call 842-6933 or go to: stpaulscathedral.org

LOG ON TO: www.OrgAlt.com for listings of organ recitals in Western New York & across Canada. Send your listings to: info@orgalt.com/416-356-3138 or 103 King St., Georgetown, Ontario, CANADA L7G 2G8

.

LISTEN TO PIPEDREAMS **SUNDAY NIGHTS AT 10:00 PM** WNED-FM 94.5 / WNJA-FM 89.7 Please mark your contribution to the station: "AGO member in support of Pipedreams" THIS PROGRAM IS SPONSORED LOCALLY BY THE BUFFALO CHAPTER AGO www.pipedreams.org

PROGRAM COMMITTEE NEEDS MEMBERS

The Program Committee is in need of members. If you can help by serving the chapter in this way please contact Curt Holmes at 689-3861 / cfhol@aol.com.

POSITIONS OPEN . . .

Note: Only churches providing F.I.C.A. and Workers' Compensation as well as Unemployment and Disability Note: Insurance are listed, and a written contract will be provided for all positions listed unless otherwise noted.

<u>Previously Listed – Still Open</u>

Org/Org-Dir: Trinity Lutheran Church (MS), West Seneca

No New Positions

PLEASE NOTE: For information about Roman Catholic Church positions please call Alan Lukas at 652-6565

IMPORTANT: You are reminded that listing of positions in this newsletter does not imply endorsement by the Buffalo Chapter A.G.O. or any of its committees. Appropriateness of a position must be judged by the applicant him/her self. For help with this, you may wish to contact the Placement Chair for additional information about a position and/or with a member who previously held the position. You are also reminded to be very cautious about accepting a position without a written contract.

> Visit our chapter's web site: www.agohq.org/chapters/buffalo password for members only information is "buffalo"